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Activities to date:

-post conference survey sent to over 30 individuals; only 7 surveys completed (and 2 were from the same person); however, still strong interest from some members in participating in GCC activities-they have preferred direct contact instead of a survey it seems
-GCC will be re-starting the work on the former Sister CDA subcommittee; new collaborations will be sought and already there is some interest
-the successful Ambassador program from the annual NCDA conference will be fine-tuned; feedback from individuals was positive and it provided added value for international guests

